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Wednesday 25th April 2018 

 

Dear parent/carer,  

 

As part of our current theme, ‘Minibeasts’ we are excited to announce that on Tuesday 8th 
May the Foundation 2 children we will be visiting ‘Outside the Cave’ in Edwinstowe for half 
a day to carry out a craft activity and a minibeast yoga inspired session. We are extremely 
grateful to ‘Outside the Cave’ as they are providing this experience free of charge.  

The Tiger Class will take part in the morning and the Lion class will take part in the afternoon. 
The Tiger Class will set off at 9.15am and will arrive back to school in time for dinner. The 
Lion Class will set off at 12.45pm and will arrive back to school in time for the end of the 
school day. If you are able to help on this day then please let your child's class teacher know.  

We ask that children come to school in leggings or trousers and comfortable shoes alongside 
their normal school jumper/cardigan. Children will also need to bring a coat. We will provide 
a drink and snack for all of the children.  

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

The Foundation 2 team  
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